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We Would Like To Say Thanks
The following merchants were kind enough to donate gifts for our Saturday Night Dances held here every 
Saturday Night at the Club.  Our guest DJ will be Robert Aragon, and the dances have just been great, 
(excuse me) just like to good old days! McDonalds on Capitol Ave , Century Berryessa, Rare Touch in 
Campbell, Milton Brock all over town, Longs on Berryessa, Baskin Robbins on Berressa, Cielito Lindos on  
E.Taylor, Moses Espinoza in San Jose.

These Great and Wonderful Club Members will Celebrate a Milestone In Recovery This Month
Richard M. 12/24/64 George H. 12/18/68 Miguel G. 12/05/72 Peter M.

12/20/78 
Robert C. 12/12/80 Henry C. 12/31/81 Tyree S. 12/03/84 Dick U.

12/04/84
Julie D. 12/20/86 Cathy N. 12/31/87 Carmine M. 12/21/88 Richard W.

12/20/89
Mary F. 12/31/89 Morris T. 12/04/90 Chris G. 12/28/90 Michele O.

12/28/90
Steve R. 12/04/91 Andrew C. 12/28/91 James M. 12/14/92 Dan S.

12/21/92
Jessica J. 12/18/93 Pete O. 12/07/94 Todd W. 12/29/94 Maria R. 2/02/95
Aaron M. 12/04/95 Greg R. 12/07/95 Henry G. 12/20/95  
Congratulations !!!!!!!!!

This Months Member of the Month:
Our Board of Directors would like to thank Andrew Conley for all of his help with the Dances.

We Would Like To Welcome Some Important People, Our Newest Club Members:
Doug H. Mike N. Arthur E. Juan G. Rick B. Jose R. Thomas M.
Lou S. Terrylyn J. David D. Ruben A. Irene L. Alva P. Jerry M.
Wayne F. Laurie M. Pamela W. Tim N. Tilimon H. Paul Z. Michael D.
John C. Ron S. Stan S.Susan H. Steve F. Robert H.

Wanna Learn How To Be A Good One?
The Fair Avenue Fellowship Will be holding another Secretaries Workshop:

Trusted Servants on
The Board Of 
Directors
Chuck H.
Nell W.
Carmine M.
Arturo G.
Ed P.
Mike A.
Cora S.
Joe H.

Trusted Servants 
in Your Employ:
Mary G.
Maria R.
Sherri G.
Jessica J.
Ben R.
Star S.
Debi H.
Nana R.
Tony B.
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Saturday, December 7th at 10:00 a.m.,  You are too late at 10:01, so why not be a little early!

Write Calendar, Wrong Month!
Those of you that are somewhat observant pointed out to me that the November Calendar had an October 
Heading on it.  Thank you because I often think that I don’t make mistakes.  This are one of lifes little 
reminders that I’m wrong.

Attention Golfers and Special Folks!
Please be so kind as to mark your calendars for June 21, A Saturday this year and we will have a most 
wonderful Alano Club Golf Classic.  Moffett Field has again afforded us the privilege of playing at their 
course.  We are again able to keep the entry fee down to $50 and sponsorship at $50 again.  If you are a 
golfer you know what a great deal that is for a fund-raiser.   

Contributions
The holidays are a time for reflection and planning.  Consider charitable giving as part of your program.  It 
is a good habit and helps support your Alano Club.  A contributions made this year could reduce your 1996 
taxes, or perhaps a pledge of money, goods or services for next year.  Your services are not deductible but 
money spent out of pocket is.  Remember to ask for a receipt.  Canceled checks are not valid documentation 
for audit purposes.

If you are having your will or living trust prepared, consider a gift to your Alano Club.  Transfer taxes are 
high.  Charitable bequests help to substantially reduce them.  If you have any specific questions call me.  
Chuck Mollett.   408-866-5950

We have Some Things for Sale and we need some Things for a Yard Sale
Computer System for a Court Reporter,  Must Know What it is to appreciate $500.00
Two Electric Dryers in  good working condition, one $30.00  $50.00
Washing Machine  $50.00
Portable Dish Washer  $75.00
Small Couch   $35.00

_________________________________________________________________
_

Some New Changes.  At Last A Family Rate
The Board Members have set a new policy as far as couples and couple membership goes.  It works out to 
two people being in a commited relationship and living at the same address can get membership dues for an 
equivalent of 75% of the two regular memberships.

It's Official, We are having another Christmas Boutique:
Saturday, December 7th.  Get your last minute Christmas shopping done way before the last minute.  This is
really working a program.  Goodies Galore!  Those wanting to rent a space for this event will please call 
Cora 223-1151 or leave a message here at the Club. 

How About Those Holidays:
Those folks  that are willing to bring a food dish, cook a turkey or ham, donate a turkey or a ham, or 
contribute money to our meals  on the holidays please contact the Alano Club, or Tony B. at his machine
at 251-4912 



Many Thanks for Our Thanksgiving Alka-thon:
Thanks for making our alka-thon such a great soul saving mission.  This particular drunk made it through 
another holiday.  And I’m pretty sure we helped a few others.  The holidays can be a tough time.

Don’t miss the Christmas Alka-thon


